
 

 

Updates about upcoming events and fundraiser for Gambia 
 
Andrew Love 
May 25, 2016 
 

Hello again! 

 

I wanted to bring your attention to a couple of updates about upcoming events and some videos as well! 

 

First off, the Korean Movie Night scheduled for this Saturday evening has been canceled. Please let your 

friends/family know that there will be NO event this weekend. Also, in the event that you have forgotten, 

we have been steadily updating our Sunday Service videos on the New Hope Family website ( 

www.newhopefamily.info ) These exist for you to review or catch a service you may have missed.  

 

Lastly, in typical Maryland tradition, we will be having a fundraiser for Gambia once again. Please see 

the flyer attached below for more details! 

 

God bless you! And don't forget that the bus heading up to the Family Festival has 1 or 2 more seats in it! 

Claim a seat now while you still can.  

 

Andrew.  

 



Project: Gambia 

Sunday, June 12th, 12:30 PM  

New Hope Family Federation 

4801 Tesla Dr. Suite L-M,  

Bowie, Maryland 20715 

Join us for an afternoon  

of performances, art and 

fun for a good cause!  

Support the efforts of volunteers as they work side by side with 

Gambian youth to support the actualization of their potential! 

Tickets are $5/person, $20/family of 4 

All proceeds support The Gambia Project: www.gambiaproject.org 
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